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Press release / 

mÉlice Stock Market
The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) issues a reminder of the warning published by the CBFA in February 2007 concerning the withdrawal of the authorization of the stockbroking firm Mélice & Cie.

The FSMA reminds the public that the former directors of the stockbroking firm Mélice & Cie, as well as the company Mélice Stock Market and its director Mr Jean-Paul Mélice, do not have the authorization necessary to offer investment services in or from Belgium.
Mélice Stock Market is a company with registered office on Chaussée de Louvain 279, 1410 Waterloo (Belgium).
Anyone wishing more generally to enquire as to the regularity of any transaction proposed can find further information on the Consumers page of the CBFA web site (www.fsma.be) or by contacting the competent department by email (peri@cbfa.be) or by telephone (+32 2 220 59 10).
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